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Ruiz, Lorena

From: Arend Bos <arendbos8@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 8:43 AM
To: Johnson, Evan
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Prospect Valley Dairy - Oxy Re-Entries

WARNING - This message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER - be CAUTIOUS, particularly 
with links and attachments. 

Ok that should work. Please try to get done asap before April.  
 
On Wed, Nov 20, 2024 at 7:39 AM Johnson, Evan <Evan_Johnson@oxy.com> wrote: 

Good morning Arend, 

  

As a part of some of our upcoming oil and gas activity, we are going to have to re-enter the three wells 
attached. This is needing to be done by end of May I believe.  

  

I wanted to jump on this early and reach out to you so that we could try and work around any sort of 
timing constraints you may have and see if we needed to jump on these sooner rather than later. 

  

Again, this is not a preference and we have to get on these wells. I will follow up with a phone call to 
discuss with you.  

  

Evan Johnson — Senior Land Negotiator  l  Occidental Petroleum Corporation  l  Office: 720–929–3205  l   

  




